
Submitter: Michelle Ratter 

On Behalf Of: OPPOSE 

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

We OPPOSE this again!  

 

You are wasting a lot of money doing this every year.  

 

The people have voiced their opinions, and a couple people think the people are 

wrong and do this the next year.  

 

We live on the river, for 21 years now. The problem for us is the winter storms and 

high water events, we knew this when we bought out house.  

 

The other problem we see is some homeowners to not maintain their shore line 

vegetation. They allow shallow rooted vegetation like blackberry's, ect. to take over 

their shoreline and become up rooted easily.  

 

Our family does all watersports on this river. If you ban these watersports you are 

limiting the public access to the river. You will be hurting our property's values, and 

you are you going to loose valuable property taxes that you claim you need.  

 

Why did the Oregon State Marine Board have people renew their Newberg Pool 

Licenses, if this passes then you need to refund all their money.  

 

I am a Native Oregonian, I have raised my kids here, owned business's. But Oregon 

on the current path it is on looks very bad.  

From toll roads, luxury tax, cap and trade, on top of high income Tax, and very high 

property taxes. You need to start looking at the big picture, the people you are 

suppose to serve. People are watching, we have many liberal friends that have 

bought property's outside Oregon, and moved. They are business owners, and 

donate a lot of time and money to Oregon's overall economy. This state can not just 

survive on state and federal jobs, we need the private sector too. 

 

We OPPOSE this!! 


